
MEASURE G 
CITIZENS’ BOND OVERSIGHT COMMITTEE

Meeting Minutes
May 5, 2021, 5:00 p.m.

1.  Call to Order 
Greg Stachura called the meeting to order at 5:02 p.m.

2. Pledge of Allegiance

3. Roll Call  
CVUSD STAFF POSITION

X Gregory Stachura Assistant Superintendent, Facilities, Planning & Operations
X Cesar Portugal Construction Coordinator
X Sam Sousa Construction Coordinator

Martin Silveira Director, Maintenance, Operations & Construction
X Beverly Beemer Director, Planning
X Anna Hamilton Director, Purchasing

COMMITTEE MEMBERS REPRESENTING
X Lou Alfonso Senior Citizen Organization

Art Bennett City of Chino Hills Representative
Kevin Cisneroz Parent/Guardian of an Enrolled CVUSD Student

X Carol Cole At-Large Member
X May Evangelista Business Organization Representative

VACANT Taxpayers’ Organization
X Michael Leeming 5:10 Parent/Guardian of an Enrolled CVUSD Student
X Adrienne Price At-Large Member
X Karen Comstock City of Chino Representative

Bonnie Tran Active PTA Parent of CVUSD Student
X Debra Dorst-Porada 5:22 City of Ontario Representative

     

4. Public Comment
None.

5. Approval of February 3, 2021, Meeting Minutes
Motion to approve by Adrienne Price, seconded by Debra Dorst-Porada
Approved 6-0

6. Measure G Construction Update* 
*Provided under separate cover.
Questions & Comments - None



7. Measure G Summary of Revenues and Expenditures*
*Provided under separate cover.
Questions & Comments - None

8. Member Communications

Lou Alfonso: Asked for future zoom meetings if members can get copies of the 
slides and presentation prior to the meeting.  Greg confirmed that everything is
included in the Agenda that is sent to all members via email prior to the meeting.
Carol Cole: Thank you to everyone for doing a great job.  Michael Leeming 
concurred.
May Evangelista: Asked about the configuration of the plastic dividers in the 
classrooms and they are part of the COVID guidelines. Greg confirmed that they 
have been provided to every classroom in the District and that they are required 
as part of our guidelines at this time.
Michael Leeming: Thanked the District for opening the schools back up for the 
kids.
Adrienne Price: Is impressed how District has been able to stay on budget and 
excited to learn more about the projects around the schools.

 
 
9. Next Meeting Date

Wednesday, September 1, 2021, 5:00 p.m.

10. Adjournment
The meeting was adjourned at 5:36 p.m.

 


